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Tony Sinden, 

March 16th 1984 

Dear Rodney and David, 

I hope all is well with you at the ACGB, and am sorry 

to have missed your showcase at the NFT. We were 

exhausted by all of our recent moves, having ju.st 

set-up a show in which we were both exhibiting 

new installations - two days before we left 

San Francisco. 

However, as you can see we have recently moved 

to London, and hope to begin some new work in the 

near future. 

My last ACGB Award helped me complete two new 

installations, both of which were shown at major 

galleries in SF. The first "Plus/Minus" used projection, 

video and objects (220 tennis balls), and was exhibited at 

80 Langton Street Gallery - a progressive non-static art 

venue. The second "From Caligari to The Shadow 

of 1984", was exhibited for 6 weeks at The San Francisco 

Arts Commission Gallery. The piece evolved around a 

5001b empty bomb casing that was hung from the ceiling of 

the gallery, with several projected elements and mirrors 

extending the concerns. Both works were 

'site specific' - I would like to show them here 

if I can find a venue. 
































